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November 29, 2023 

Chief Brian Ball 

President, Michigan MI-MABAS 

 

RE: Hamburg Township Drone Validation  

 

President Ball, 

 

Hamburg Township Department of Public Safety is a member of MABAS Division 3101. They 

submitted an application to become a Validated Drone Company  in the September of 2023.   

 

A thorough review of the Administrative portion of the validation process indicated that they 

have a well developed system that meets or exceeds the objectives put forward by MI-MABAS, 

and they were approved to move forward with the Operational Readiness portion of the 

validation process. 

 

The Operational Readiness Validation took place in Hamburg Township on November 28, 2023.  

We used the newly developed process to determine their capability as a MABAS Drone Company 

and they clearly surpassed the expectations.   

 

I am happy to report that Hamburg Township Department of Public Safety has been added to the 

MABAS resource list as a Validated Drone Company.  

 

Please let me know if you have any questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Chris Martin, 

TFL/Special Operations Chief,  MITF1/MI-MABAS 

 

 


